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Sports…… 

• Congratulations to the falcon cross country teams for their effort at the SYL Championship 

meet yesterday. the runners set 20 new PRs which is a testament to how hard they worked all 

season. The varsity girls finished 2nd in the race missing the championship by three points. 

Elena Baltazar finished 2nd overall to lead the lady falcons. The FS boys also finished 

second, missing their own championship by 6 points. Esteban Cox and Frank Aquino went 2-

3 to lead the boys. Ahmanisha Thomas won the JV girls race to lead the JV girls. The 

Falcons will compete in the Valley Championship next Thursday for a shot at State. 

• Good Luck to our Marching band and Colorguard tomorrow as they travel to the Southern 

California Championships for their final competition. 

 

Announcements….. 

• Attention Seniors: If you are planning on going to gradnite, stop by the activities office and 

pick up your permission slip. There are only 45 tickets left.  Tickets are currently $125, that 

price will increase after Thanksgiving Break so get yours now.   

• Button Making Lesson Monday @noon in the library during lunch. 

• Show your gratitude by sending a #GratitudeSnap every day through Thanksgiving. Take a 

picture or just shout out about something or someone you are grateful for. Research shows that 

practicing gratitude makes you happier. So, use an app and just add hashtag GratitudeSnaps 

(all one word) and tag @IHSFalconLIB. Stop by the library for more info. 

• There will be no after school tutoring on Wednesday, November 20th. Tutoring will resume 

on Thursday November 21st. 

•  

• The tech club will meet today at lunch in room 904. 

• Special Maroon Goon meeting Today at lunch for the community service project being held 

this Saturday. Meeting starts at noon! 

 

 

 

 

 

Meetings….. 


